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	Andrew Lewis
Cherwell District Council 

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

Oxfordshire 

OX15 4AA

	
	Speedwell House
Speedwell Street 
Oxford 
OX1 1NE

Tel: 01865 815700

Fax: 01865 815085
Monday 26th September 2011

	  
	  
	Direct line: 01865 815272

	Please ask for:  Kevin Broughton
	
	


Dear Andrew,  
Application no: 11/01247/FUL 
Location: Paragon Fleet Solutions, Heyford Park Camp Road, Upper Heyford. 
Proposal: Change of use to allow the continued use of land, buildings and other structures and continued retention of security trench, concrete rings and temporary lamp posts until 30th June 2014.
Thank you for consulting the County Council from a strategic policy perspective on the above application.
I am not reporting fully on the application as we are targeting resources to dealing with LDF consultations and strategic development proposals and I consider that Cherwell District Council is best placed to assess the proposal.

In determining the application we would expect your Council to take full account of relevant policies in the SE Plan, Structure Plan saved policy H2 and the strategic objectives of Oxfordshire 2030 relating to economic growth.  
Please treat this letter as the Council’s formal strategic planning response. The comments of the Council as highway authority and the developer funding team will be sent separately in the normal way.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Broughton, Planning Policy Officer.
Cc: Cllr T Hallchurch (local member), Cllr R Rose, Cllr K Mallon












Steve Howell – Head of Transport       Chris Cousins - Head of Sustainable Development
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